NEWSLETTER

13.10.2023

Harvest Festival

As a school, we will be celebrating Harvest on Thursday 19th October, from 2pm in the Lower School Hall. The children will learn about the tradition which dates back a long time in British history when people relied on crops for food and farmers would give thanks for a successful harvest.

We would like to invite children to bring a food donation, as we are collecting items for those in need in our local community. Please do not to send any fresh or chilled items.

School lunches

The menu for next half term is now live on WisePay. Please note, Year 1 have a trip to Roarr Dinosaur Park on 16th November. If they would like a school meal, please order a snack pack on that day. Year 2 have a trip to Pizza Express on 15th November and the children can either have their pizza for lunch, order a meal as usual on WisePay or bring a packed lunch from home. Further details on these trips will be sent to you soon.

After School Clubs

The booking links for clubs after half term are now live on our website. Please remember to rebook your child a space, even if your child is attending now. For further information, please visit our website After School Clubs — Mulbarton Primary School.

Our teachers will be running some new lunchtime and after school clubs next half term. Details will be sent out during the week. If anyone has some spare wool or knitting needles, please drop them to the school office.

Extended schools

Please remember to call the school office to check availability for any last-minute ad hoc sessions in extended schools. We are at capacity on certain days so unfortunately, we cannot always guarantee a space. For any non-urgent queries, please email extendedschools@mulbartonprimary.norfolk.sch.uk

Vacancy

Norse Catering have the following position available in our school kitchen:

Catering Assistant – Thursday & Friday (11am until 2pm), term time only, £10.42 per hour Please apply at www.norsecatering.co.uk Alternatively, telephone Amanda Massen for further information on **07802 486279**

Fitness Bootcamp

Jasmine at Strong Mother Fitness is running an established fitness bootcamp class straight after the school run. It's on Mondays and Thursdays at 9am, just over the road in the gardens of Harvest House. All fitness levels are welcome, especially beginners!

Your first class is free to try! Contact Jasmine and book your spot at https://bootcamp.strongmotherfitness.co.uk









Diary dates

October - 2023	
Wednesday 18 th	Parent Consultations
Thursday 19 th	Parent Consultations
Friday 20 th	Year 3 trip to Gourmet Burger Kitchen
November - 2023	
Monday 6 th	Reading Café – Year 5 (2.00pm – 3.00pm)
Tuesday 7 th	Reading Café – Year 2 (9.00am – 10.00am)
Wednesday 8th	Reading Café – Year 3 (9.00am – 10.00am)
Friday 10th	Reading Café – Year 4 (9.00am – 10.00am)
Friday 10 th	Open morning for Reception intake 2024
Tuesday 14 th	Reading Café – Year 6 (9.00am – 10.00am)
Wednesday 15 th	Reading Café – Year 1 (2.00pm – 3.00pm)
Wednesday 15 th	Year 2 trip to Pizza Express
Thursday 16 th	Year 1 trip to ROARR Dinosaur Park
Friday 17th	Children in Need
Monday 20 th	Whole School Flu Vaccination
Friday 24 th	Open Afternoon for Reception intake 2024